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Welcome to the third Scottish Harp and Cello Festival and thanks for your interest!  We had such a good last few years we decided to do it again!

Workshops, classes, a concert and a CD launch will celebrate 

cello and harp in Scottish traditional music. 

The festival will take place this year over the weekend of February 28th – March 1st at the College of Piping in Glasgow, which is on Otago Street in the West End, near Great Western Road and Kelvinbridge Underground. 

There will be separate cello and harp classes in the morning and early afternoon on the Saturday and Sunday and then the groups will come together to work on joint arrangements. 

This year we are excited to offer two exciting concerts!  On Saturday evening (February 28th), also at the College of Piping, will be with Cheyenne Brown and Seylan Baxter, Wendy Weatherby (cello) and Diego LaVerde (Colombian harp).  On Sunday afternoon (1st March) there will be Rachel Hair’s (harp) CD launch for her new album The Lucky Smile. 

We’re also excited to announce that this year we will have some harp and cello exhibitions going on throughout the weekend and before the concerts.

Sunday will have a similar format but for the last session of the afternoon everyone will be together for a chance to hear what the groups have been doing, or to show off what you already know!

Registration will take place at the College of Piping at 10-10:45am on Saturday.

Cello

General 

Cello classes will be taught by Wendy Weatherby, Seylan Baxter. 

We will learn some tunes and cover accompaniment techniques. Some accompaniment lines will be taught but the emphasis will be on learning the tools to come up with your own accompaniment. All teaching will be by ear but you will be given sheet music at the end as a reminder of what has been covered. You are welcome to bring a recording device also.

Level - Classes will be divided into two levels: A - intermediate to advanced, B- near beginner to intermediate. For level B you should be able to play the notes in 1st position.

If you are unsure of what your level is, please email or call Seylan and she’ll be happy to advise you. (seylan@celloharp.com 0141 956 3919)

Maximum class size is 12.

Harp

General 

Harp classes will be taught by Diego Laverde and Cheyenne Brown.  

A varied selection of Scottish tunes will be taught by ear (Cheyenne) and Latin American tunes/rhythms (Diego).  Ideas will be given for accompanying other instruments, so that when the harpers and cellists come together at the end of each day, you will be able to play the melody and also accompany.  Sheet music provided at the end of classes.  You are welcome to bring a recording device also (strongly encouraged, in fact!).

Level – Classes will be divided into two levels:  A – intermediate to advanced, B- near beginner to intermediate.  For level A you should have a few years background in harp and a relative proficiency at picking up tunes by ear.  

If you are unsure of what your level is, please email or call Cheyenne and she’ll be happy to advise you.  (cheyenne@celloharp.com, 07791018761)

Maximum class size is 15.
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